
Thank You!
The Maryland Transportation Authority and Federal Highway Administration 

would like to thank you for your interest in the I-895/Baltimore Harbor Tunnel 
Toll Plaza and Interchange Improvements Project

➢Continue to monitor the project webpage for updates at 
https://mdta.maryland.gov/I895TollPlaza

➢ Join the project mailing list to receive updates by e-mail or U.S. mail via 
Comment Card submission

How To 

https://mdta.maryland.gov/I895TollPlaza

